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Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)

From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 11:17 AM
To: Thang Nguyen
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 1032 Sixth Street East.Nguyen Ltr.9-11-19

Mr. Nguyen, 
 
You are welcome to come speak to City Council on Weds the 25 if you think you need more time than the October 8th 
deadline given by Ms. Moermond.  If you don’t need more time than you should make sure everything is incompliance 
by the October 9th inspection with Mr. Thomas.  
 
Thank you, 
Joanna 
 
 
 

 

Joanna Zimny  
Executive Assistant 
City Council Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8515 

 

 
 

From: Thang Nguyen [mailto:ngocthang1008@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 2:21 PM 
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 1032 Sixth Street East.Nguyen Ltr.9-11-19 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Dear Ms Joanna, 

Because the inspector schedule the inspection on Oct 9, they don’t want to force my house to become vacant building. 
I’ll appeal further. Please help me to process it on Sep 25. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Thang Nguyen 
 
On Sep 11, 2019, at 3:39 PM, Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter. 
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Thank you, 
  
Joanna 
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Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
  
  
  

<1032 Sixth Street East.Nguyen Ltr.9-11-19.pdf> 


